
2022 Student Research Day (SRD) is fast-approaching and the Office of 
Undergraduate Research is here to prepare & help improve student presentation 

performance. Sign up for a "SRD Mock Presentation & Feedback Session". 
Students will present their work to a faculty-audience and receive direct feedback 

from faculty. This activity comes highly recommended for first-time presenters.   
If you are interested in participating, please click on the link below to sign up  

by or before Thursday, FEBRUARY 3rd  
https://forms.gle/nGdnF4yLnRdJkcLC6 


